## THE WHITE HOUSE

May 6, 2009

Mr. Leo Pavlat Director Prague Jewish Museum U stare skoly 1 Prague, Czech Republic

Dear Mr. Pavlat:

Thank you so much for your kindness during my visit to Prague. My time spent in the Jewish Quarter was so incredibly moving, and I want to thank you for the opportunity to learn about this historical treasure. It remains one of the most memorable afternoons of my visit abroad.

It was a wonderful visit. I truly appreciated your time and your warm welcome, and I look forward to returning one day soon.

Mikele Obam